Plans for the summer and fall are exciting. We will pack the backpacks in August and see that they are ready for a brand—new set of students in the Fall. Then we start working on the 19th Annual Picnic to be held on October 15, 2017. Please mark your calendar.

And....LOOK WHAT's COMING! A brand new fund-raising project we will present our very own "Fallbrook Calendar" and will be available this fall. Beginning with October 2017, it will go through December 2018. Each month will be sponsored by a local Fallbrook business or organization.

We thank them for their generosity & support. Details for purchase can be found on our website: *fuhsalumni.org*. and the calendars will be available at the picnic and several locations in Fallbrook.

That about sums it up! So please remember ...

"Once A Warrior, Always A Warrior"

and pat yourselves "on the back" for all the support you have given.

THANKS FOR A JOB WELL DONE!!!!

